
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  December 9, 2019  
 
To:  Clergy and Chancery Staff 
 
From: Ashley Morris, Associate Director, Office of Intercultural Ministries 
 
Re:  Toiletry Donation Drive – December 10-13, 2019 
 

           
 
The Office of Intercultural Ministries invites you to support our annual MLK Jr. 
Young Adult “Service and Sips” Brunch and Service Opportunity by donating 
travel-sized or regular sized toiletry items this week in the Chancery. 
 
This service-oriented brunch and opportunity invites young adults (aged 18-39) 
from all around the archdiocese to celebrate the life and legacy of Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr. through a Christian community service project consisting of 
building hygiene kits for the homeless and working poor of Atlanta. Each 
hygiene kit contains at least four (4) toiletry items with inspirational messages 
written for those who receive them.  
 
We invite you to simply bring your donations to the Chancery and drop them 
off in the box located in the lobby between Tuesday and Friday of this week! We 
also accept financial contributions towards the purchase of items as well! 
 
Most importantly, you can support the event through prayer and asking for the 
intercession of our saints and Blessed Mother for the success God’s work in or 
efforts! 
 
The brunch and service opportunity takes place on Sunday, January 12, 2020 
at 2:00 pm at Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church, located at 25 Boulevard 
NE, Atlanta, GA 30312. Lucia Luzondo, Director of the Office of 
Intercultural Ministries, will be the guest presenter for the event. 
 
For more information, please see the attached PDF or contact Ashley Morris, 
Associate Director of the Office of Intercultural Ministries, at 404-920-7586 or 
at amorris@archatl.com.  
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